
Dear Captain Billek Foundation Family, Friends and Supporters,


We hope that you are all staying healthy and safe during the COVID-19 outbreak.  This 
has been a scary time for all of us with lots of unknowns on when this will settle down. 


Our 5th Annual Drive Fore Melanoma Golf Tournament was scheduled to be held on 
Monday, May 18, 2020.  We have been closely monitoring the guidelines set in place 
by our Governor, Hillsborough County, and the CDC regarding restrictions on events 
and large gatherings.  Although we are still 5 weeks out from the tournament, we know 
that being able to hold the tournament as planned is not going to happen.  The health 
and well being of all of you is a top priority of ours.


After weighing out the options of postponing the event or canceling it, we have made 
the decision to cancel this years golf tournament. There were several factors that 
helped us make this decision. We had very limited dates available from Carrollwood 
Country Club to choose from to reschedule in 2020. This pandemic has had 
devastating effects on people and small business including some that make up our 
family of support. Although raising money for melanoma research is important to us 
and a part of our goal, we feel that taking the year off to allow things to return back to 
“normal” is the right thing to do for all parties involved.


Please save the date for the 2021 Drive Fore Melanoma Golf Tournament which will be 
held on Monday, May 17, 2021.


We will be in contact with sponsors and golfers that have already paid to make 
arrangements to either refund your money or roll it over to the 2021 Drive Fore 
Melanoma Tournament.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may 
have.


We thank you for your continued support to the Captain Billek Foundation.  As a 
foundation, we will be working on other ways in 2020 that we can carry out our mission 
which is:  raising AWARENESS, promoting EDUCATION, and supporting RESEARCH of 
melanoma.


Sincerely, 


Pam Billek                                                            Mike Billek

President                                                              Event Chair

PDBillek@aol.com                                                mbillek29@gmail.com
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